

## Meeting on 19th July

**Marion Satherley** <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com> To: Jessica Moore <jessica.moore@tasman.govt.nz>

Thu, Jun 24, 2021 at 9:36 PM

Hi there Jessica,

Great to meet you yesterday and I look forward to working with you in the future.

Please find attached the information that David Martin the current chair of the Mapua Waterfront Masterplan Working Group (MWMWG) sent out a couple of days ago inviting everyone to his home for next month's MWMWG on the 19th July.

David has been chair of this group for 3 years and is stepping down at the end of his third term at the end of August. Attending this meeting will be a great opportunity for you to meet with those on the MWMWG and some of those who have helped the group out over this three year period.

Regards Marion (Satherley - MDCA chair & MWMWG rep)

[Quoted text hidden]